

Career Awareness Day 

Thursday, May 17th 2018
Grandview’s Career Fair is coming up soon and we need parent participants!  We’d love to have you spend some time with the students and share about your careers.  If you are interested in participating, please complete information sheet below and return by May 4, 2018.  Also, please keep in mind the following: 
1. There will be two sessions during the school day (9:30 – 11:30  and 12:30 – 2:30). You can participate in one session or both. 

2. Students attending are 5-9 years of age.

3. You will be speaking to students in 15 minute time blocks.

4. Hands on materials (if you have any) are recommended to help the students be engaged.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. I look forward to meeting you and hearing what you have to share with our students!  
Sincerely,

Maria Balint
Maria Balint
Counselor/Behaviorist
mbalint@pway.org
732-752-2501 x5757
Please complete the bottom half of this form, tear off, and return with your child.

Career Fair Participant Information

Child: ________________________________________________________
Child’s Teacher/Grade: _________________________________________

Your Name: ___________________________________________________
Profession: ___________________________________________________
Contact #: ____________________________________________________
E-Mail: _____________________

I can attend (please circle one):  Morning 9:30-11:30  Afternoon 12:30-2:30      Both 
